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Ref. No. FFWPUI 2009-12 
To  : Regional presidents, National messiahs, National leaders 

From  : FFWPU International Headquarters 

Date   : March 4, 2009 

Re.    : Announcement of Resignation 

 

 

May God and True Parents’ blessings and love be with brothers and sisters in all regions, 

mission nations and providential organizations. 

 

This is to announce that Rev. Tae Chang Jang has resigned his position as missionary to 

Africa as of January 7, 2009. 

I would like to thank Rev. Jang for his sacrificial effort for the region of Africa.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hyung Jin Moon 

International President 


